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Roger Maxwell to 
Speak at July 13 

Meeting 
Roger Maxwell, vice president of 
Marriott Golf which consists of 
almost twenty courses throughout 
the country, will be the keynote 
speaker for the July meeting. 
Roger was named one of the 36 
most powerful individuals in golf 
by Golf Digest and eighteenth most 
influential individual in the 
industry by Golf Week Magazine in 
1991.1 assure you his presentation 
will be informative as to the 
direction our business is taking 
and its outlook in the future. 

G O L F N O T E S 

Thanks to Steve Nash and his fine 
staff for providing a well-groomed 
International Town and CC for 
our two-man team championship. 
Playing conditions were perfect, 
thanks to Steve and his crew, also 
thanks to Mike Rayan, head pro, 
and his fine staff. The results of 
the two-man team championship: 
Gross: 1st—Ron Hawkins & Kirk 
Intermill (70); 2nd—Bill Shirk & 
Tim Sage (72); 3rd—Glenn 
Smickly & Bob Wren (73). Net: 
1st—Lester Tanner & Jim Halley 
(59); 2nd—Mike Gilmore & Jeff 
Blind (61); 3rd—Lentz Wheeler & 
Tom Knoll (62). Longest Drive: 
George Renault (Sponsor: G.L. 
Cornell); Closest to the pin: Walter 
Montross (Sponsor: Summit Hall); 
Closest to the pin: Jim McHenry 
(Sponsor: Pro-Lawn); Closest to the 
pin: Sean Remington (Sponsor: 
Egypt Farms); Closest to the pin: 
John Newcomb (Sponsor: Loft's). 

Thanks to all this month's 
sponsors! Your support is greatly 
appreciated. 
July Golf: The meeting and golf 
tournament will be at Washington 
Golf & CC Our host Lee Dieter 
will have the course in mint 
condition. It is always a pleasure 
to visit WGCC and Lee. The 
tournament will be an individual 
net and gross tournament. Please 
note: Golf will be limited to 60 
players and all must have a tee 
time. Please call the pro shop and 
request a tee time for the 
MAAGCS tournament: 703-524-
4600. No guests please. All 
members of MAAGCS are wel-
come to play. Entry fee will be $5. 

This month's sponsor for 
longest drive and all closest-to-
the-pin contests will Finch Equip-
ment. 

• • • 

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE 

The June 
meeting at 
International 
Town and 
Country Club 
was very 
successful. 
Steve Nash was 
busy getting 
ready for his Member Guest 
tournament, yet he had the golf 
course ready for us on Tuesday. 
For those who played there prior 
to renovation, it's not the same 
golf course. The new sodded 
greens were large and all 
bentgrass; quite different than the 
old Poa greens. At the same time 
significant improvements were 
made to other parts of the golf 
course, and Steve and his mem-
bership are starting to reap the 
benefits. 

I attended the Kemper Open 
at TPC at Avenel and enjoyed 
some great golf while admiring 
the job our longtime member, 
Tom Haske, did in conditioning 
the golf course for the tournament. 
Tom and his wife, Marty—who 
works for Turf Equipment and 
Supply, are relocating to Florida. 
The MAAGCS wishes them well. 

Our education chairman, 
Dean Graves, hosted the Mazda 
LPGA tournament June 7-13, and I 
know all went well. Dean was 
using the eight new greens he had 
Mcdonald & Sons build last fall. It 
is to his credit that he had them 
ready for tournament play al-
ready. 

The speaker, Stephanie Hau of 
Chesapeake Environmental 
Management had a lot of good 
information for the membership 
on water use for the golf course. It 
was evident by the number of 
people who approached her 
afterward that this is becoming a 

See President, page 5 


